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Promote your competencies! 
Even though joint international 
programmes (JIPs) have been developed for 
quite some time now, they still need 
advocacy. ProDeJIP gives a voice to those 
who believe and have invested in JIPs, it 
promotes the competencies of its members, 
but it also accompanies those interested in 
the creation of new JIPs. 

Because setting up and running a JIP 
is still a challenge, the Association works 
towards creating a friendlier environment 
for them by coordinating or participating in 
projects aimed at facilitating JIPs’ 
preparation, promotion, management and 
sustainability. 

The promotion of its members’ 
competences and the networking activities 
of the Association now enter a new phase 
with the creation of ProDeJIP’s new website. 
So there are more and more reasons to join 
the Association and participate in its 
activities. 

If you want to find out more about 
us, come and meet us in person on the 
occasion of the next networking conference 
organized by the EACEA in Brussels, 29-30 
June 2016. 

 
Hoping to see you there or elsewhere! 
 

Boas EREZ  
President of ProDeJIP 

 
 
 
 
 

ProDeJIP now has a new web site, see 
 

www.prodejip.com 
 

So far we have organized networking events 
and training sessions, we have monitored 
tools and services available to JIPs and we 
have advocated JIPs in various ways. We 
will of course continue with these activities, 
but the new web site will allow us to 
improve the promotion of our members’ 
competencies in the field of JIPs, be they 
individuals or institutions. It will also help 
increase internal discussion among 
members of the Association through its 
restricted area, and thus help create 
synergies among members. 
 

On the web site, you will find the 
presentations delivered at the 2nd Annual 
Conference in Leiden last February, as well 
as the archives of the previous meetings 
organized by the Association. 
 

The 3rd Annual 
Conference is 
planned to take 
place in Evora, 
Portugal, in 
early 2017. 
 

ProDeJIP will 
participate in the Networking Conference 
“Mastering joint excellence under 
Erasmus Mundus”, organized by the 
Education, Audiovisual and Culture 
Executive Agency, to be held in Brussels, 29-
30 June 2016. This conference will bring 
together some 300 coordinators of the past 
and present courses organized under 
Erasmus Mundus. The Association will be 
present in Brussels starting Tuesday the 
28th, so do not hesitate to make contact with 
us if you are interested in learning more 
about it.   
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